
Hari Sarvottama!  Vayu Jeevottama! 

Sri Moola Ramo Vijayathe! 
Sri Gururajo Vijayathe! 

 

With the blessings                                            
of                                                                     

Sri Raghavendra Swamy,                                     
1008 Sri H.H.Sushameendra Theertha     

and                                                                
1008 H.H Sri Suvidyendra Theertha 
and under the able guidance/support 

of                                                            
Sri Raghavendra Swamy Matha, 

Mantralayam, AP, India                                                        

APPEAL 
 

We are planning to establish a Mrithika 
Brindavana of Sri Raghavendra Swamy in the 
New York/New Jersey Area of the United 
States.  For this purpose, Sri Guru Raghavendra 
International Prathisthaana was established in 

the last week of January 2003 under the able 
guidance and support of Sri Raghavendra 
Swamy Matha, Mantralayam.  It gives us great 
pleasure to inform you that this proposal has 
been well-received by every quarter.   
In addition to the Mrithika Brindavana 
proposal, we also want to undertake activities 
that will serve the devotees of Sri Raghavendra 
Swamy throughout the world.  This will 
include such diverse activities as environmental 
clean-up of  banks of  Tungabahadra river 
Mantralayam, establishment of scholarships for 
deserving students and scholars, funding 
research for Sanskrit Scholars in Mantralayam 
etc.  All these activities will be performed 
based on the interest and initiative shown by all 
of you. 
 

 
 
  We are now raising funds for the Mrithika 
Brindavana project.  Please give us your name 
and address and we will send you a pledge 
form.  Please indicate in the pledge form the 
amount and details such as whether it is a one-
time offering or if you wish to send funds 
periodically.  For example, you may wish to 
offer $500 as a one-time offering or you may 
wish to offer $50 every month for 10 months, 

and so on.  We will approach you accordingly. 
There is no minimum amount for donation. 
 Our project is based on directives and 
guidance from the Sri Raghavendra Swamy 
Matha at Mantralayam. Our proposal has been 
blessed and endorsed by the 1008 Sri  
H.H.Sushameendra Theertha Swamiji and  
1008 H.H Sri Suvidyendra Theertha Swamiji of 
Mantralayam. To enable us to formalize 
our activities, the Swamijis have issued a letter 
to this effect, a copy of which is displayed on 
our website. 
   Please participate whole-heartedly and make 
this dream a reality.  It is planned to have the 
Mrithika Brindavana established by the 
Aradhana day in 2005. 
 

Make Checks Payable to: 
 “Sri Guru Raghavendra International 
Prathisthaana” 
 
Mailing Address: 
2 Sherwood Place,  
Scarsdale, NY 10583, USA 
 
Additional information is available at     
http://www.sgrip.org   
E-mail us at:    Info@sgrip.org 
 
In the service of Guru Raghavendra and 
his devotees, 
 
The Trustees 
Sri Guru Raghavendra International  
Prathisthaana,  NY, USA 


